
Added Item 5.1(g) 
From: Quinn, James S <quinn@mcmaster.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 11:02 AM 
To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office <ward1@hamilton.ca>; Farr, 
Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Merulla, Sam 
<Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca>; Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom 
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office 
<ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria 
<Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda <Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd 
<Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Whitehead, 
Terry <Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi <Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Sewage release to Ancaster Creek is insane 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors:  
 
     Releasing sewage into Ancaster Creek would be a travesty.  As one of the original faculty members at 
McMaster that orchestrated the removal of 245 parking spaces from McMaster’s Parking to afford a 30 
metre buffer for Ancaster Creek and a plan that is currently favoured by McMaster administration and is 
attracting funding to restore that whole parking area into a wetland I argue that you will unleash the 
wrath of McMaster University were you to support such an anti-environmental move. 
 
     Please think clearly and stop facilitating the hemorrhaging of biodiversity and the environment.  Say 
no to offloading human waste to the natural environment! 
 
Sincerely,  
  
James S. Quinn, PhD 
Professor 
Biology Department 
McMaster University 
LSB 435 
905 525-9140 x23194 
quinn@mcmaster.ca 
Lab Website: https://sites.google.com/site/mcmasterquinnlab/home 
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